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8.2-7 

Recent Advocacy Efforts 

Timeline Advocacy Action 

January 2022  Funding for the Seniors Health and Wellness Village (SHWV) at Peel 

Manor was highlighted in the Region’s provincial pre-budget 

submission  

 PAMA exhibit profiling emotion-based care at the Region’s long term 

care (LTC) homes Life is Beautiful: Memoirs of People Living with 

Dementia Exhibit 

February 2022  The Region sent in their submission to the Ministry of Long-Term Care 

on the first phase of regulations under the Fixing Long-Term Care Act, 

2021 

March 2022  The Region sent letters to Ministry of Long-Term Care and Ontario 

Health staff to request a meeting to discuss funding for the Seniors 

Health and Wellness Village at Peel Manor 

 Submission to Health Standards Organization regarding national 

standards for LTC with focus on emotion-based care and standardized 

tools for measuring quality of life 

 Submission of the Transitional Behavioural Support Unit proposal to 

Ministry of Long-Term Care 

May 2022  Tour of Butterfly Model at Malton Village with Scientific Director of 

Ontario’s COVID-19 Science Advisory Table and LTC researcher and 

advocates 

June 2022  Funding proposal submitted to Ontario Health Central for operational 

and one-time funding for integrated care programming for the SHWV at 

Peel Manor 

July 2022  Regional Chair sent a letter to the Ministry of Health requesting greater 

funding support and to work with the government and LTC sector 

partners to support a more comprehensive cost analysis on the 

operationalizing of new legislation 

August 2022  Meetings at the Association of Municipalities Ontario Annual 

Conference with Ministry of Health and Ministry of Long-Term Care staff 

to discuss provincial standards for emotion-based, sustainable 

operational funding to support expansion of community support 

services, and funding for the Seniors Health and Wellness Village at 

Peel Manor 

November 2022  Invitation sent to Minister of Long-Term Care to visit Peel LTC home  

January 2023  Minister of Long-Term Care visited Spruce Lane at Sheridan Villa 

February 2023  Federal Ministers of Health and Seniors visited Sheridan Villa Adult Day 

Services program 

March 2023  Minister of Health visited the SHWV at Peel Manor 

 


